
November 22, 2021

Dear Fletcher School Community,

Since our last update, our consultants, Dennis Campbell and Allison Lorimer of The Education

Group (TEG), have been busy with candidate recruitment, development, and an initial review of

applicants. This has included evaluating credentials and selecting candidates for the search

committee to review.

Dennis and Allison tell us The Fletcher School’s reputation and location have generated the most

enthusiasm and interest among candidates nationally, and they are impressed by the solid and

large candidate pool we have attracted – especially for a special niche school like ours.

The search committee is currently reviewing candidate materials. Our immediate next steps are

to determine semi-finalist candidates and begin semi-finalist interviews by the end of the

month.

We are encouraged by the quality of candidate credentials and their interest in our school, and

we will continue to share our ongoing progress through these emails and on our head of school

search page. If you have any questions about the search, please contact us at

searchcommittee@thefletcherschool.org.

Our best wishes to you and yours for a Happy Thanksgiving,

Lesley Shull and Jamal Dawkins

Co-Chairs, Head of School Search Committee


